
Addendum # 1 
State and Local Lobbying Services 

RFP# FY21-ADMIN-01 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

At this time, Sandoval County has deemed it 
is in the best interest of the County to cancel 
this RFP. Thank you for your participation 

in this RFP and hope that you would be 
interested in submitting a proposal once the 

project goes out again. 
Thank you. 


